Federal Building
701 Camino Del Rio

Durango, Colorado 81301

¥ovember 27, 1979

El Paso Natural Gas Company
P, O. Box 289
Farmington, NM 87401

Gentlemen:

By Sundry Notice November 23, 1979, you requested that the
following Applications for Permit to Drill for wells in the
San Juan 29-7 Unit be rescinded:

Well ¥o.

834
34A
63A
—96A

NWSE
W NW
NASE
NENW

Location APD approved
3-298-7 2-13-79
4-29N-7v 11-28-78
10-29R-7W 11-22-78
31-298-7W 3-29-79

Approval of Applications is rescinded this date and applications
are returned herewith. Any construction of access roads or
well locations will have to be restored to the satisfaction

of the Bureau of Land Management, or for Well No. 34A, the
private surface owner,

If at some later date you decide to drill these wells, it
will be necessary to file new applications.

Enclosures

cec.

_NHMOCD, Aztec/
BLM, Farmington

0il & Gas Supervisor, SRMA

Roswell
Files
Chrono

Sincerely yours,

(Orig. 5gd.) C. A. BARRICKA 4 7%

Carl A. Barrick




